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The Board knows that when Christmas has come and gone and we have had bad 
weather golf is the least thing that we think about. GREEN OAKS still has 
monthly 
bills that come due and we do have to pay them or else. The following 
action will be taken with the March Billing on February 25, 2013. 

Enclosed is a copy of Articles 11 and 12 from the BY-LAWS. Those that are 
delinquent will be billed $20.00. 

The Capital of Holes in One has started for 2013,81 year young Clay Wilkes 
made a Hole in One on hole number 6 on January 8, 2013. If you see Clay 
congratulate him, quite a feat no matter your age. If you are not in the 
Hole in One club and want to join please let the Pro Shop know. 

You are invited to come out and watch the Super Bowl on February 3. Lets 
see how many will come and bring a pot of something to eat and watch the 
Game. Just think you do not have to clean up after it is over. COME OUT AND 
ENJOY A GOOD TIME. 

The hamburger and hotdog cooking on January 19 seems to have went really 
well. 

STEAK NIGHTS this month will be on the 7th and 21 st, bring your steak, 
cook it, and get a salad and bread for $4.00. A better deal can't be found 
in the GOLDEN TRIANGLE. 

Sunshine is peaking thru and the days are getting warmer and longer, get 
your clubs out and dean them up and start getting your swing in shape, 
those warm Spring days will be here before we know it. 

We also have family and single Range Plans and a Handicap plan, if you 
would like to participate in either or both please inform the Pro Shop. 

Valentine's Day is just around the comer. Take this as a friendly reminder 
to buy the one you love something to use at the golf course. 

REMEMBER HEAD DOWN AND FOLLOW THRU. 

WEB: www.greenoaksgolf.com 
FACEBOOK: GREEN OAKS GOLF CLUB 
TWITTER: @greenoaksgolf 


